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Mark Your Calendars
Date Time Event Location More Details
5/5 9-10a.m. Virtual chair yoga CPA Facebook page
5/6 1-2 p.m. Parking lot bingo South Euclid Community Register at
Center 440-473-5138
5/8 9a-12p.m, Community Sweep Day Quarry Park North Register at
ceslton@seuclid.com
5/10 8 p.m. City Council Meeting Conference call www.cityofsoutheucl
id.com
5/20 10 a.m. Produce Plus South Euclid Community Center www.communitypart
nshiponaging.org
5/24 8 p.m. City Council Meeting Conference call
Get Your Shot!

Limited appointments for COVID-19 vaccines for South Euclid Residents only are available at the
Wolstein Center in downtown Cleveland. Call the South Euclid Community Center at 216-291-0771
and a staff member will make an appointment for you and provide more information.

Parks & PlayGrounds Reopening

Our parks, playgrounds and the dog park re-opened to the public on Saturday, March 20, 2021 to
provide outdoor recreation and leisure activities during the ongoing Covid-19 pandemic. Please see
more information at the bottom of this newsletter with information on safety precautions.

Farmers Market

South Euclid will host a Farmers’ Market every Thursday from 4 - 8 p.m. from June through October.
Join your neighbors at the city square on Mayfield and Green Roads. For vendor information, contact
Lauren Lanham at llanham@seuclid.com.
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Save the Date
There are many exciting community events in the planning stages, so make sure to mark your

calendars!

Event Date Time Location
Drive-in Movie Night 5/22 7 p.m. Bexley Park (Fundraiser for Rock the Block)
Shred Day 5/22 9 a.m. - noon City Hall - rear parking lot

Garden Walk (tentative) | 6/26 & 6/27 | Map available 6/15 at GardenWalkSouthEuclid.com

Rock the Block 8/20 6 - 10 p.m. St. John Lutheran Church
Rock the Block 8/21 2 - 10 p.m. St. John Lutheran Church
INTERSECTION 9/10 5 - 8 p.m. Rushton Road Municipal Lot
OctoberFeast 10/23 Noon - 5 p.m. Quarry Park

Important South Euclid Numbers

Building & Housing: 216-381-0400

City Hall: 216-381-0400

Community Center: r216-291-0771

Community Partnership on Aging: 216-291-3902
Community Services: 216-381-0400

Municipal Court: 216-381-2880

Police & Fire Emergency: 911

Police & Fire NON Emergency: 216-381-1234
Service Department: 216-381-0402

Stay Informed and Spread the Word

Let’s increase our visibility. Like our Facebook page (Belgreen Community Group) and share our
posts. You can also sign up for NextDoor.com - a great way to stay in the loop about what is going on
in your community. Do you have pertinent information to share in this newsletter or know someone
who wants to be added to the distribution list? Let me know at belgreen@onesoutheuclid.org.

Safety Precautions and Our Parks
Our parks, playgrounds and the dog park reopened to the public on March 20, 2021 to
provide outdoor recreation and leisure activities during the ongoing Covid-19 pandemic.

The City of South Euclid asks that all park goers please take extra precautions to stay healthy
and safe for your protection — as well as those of other park visitors. The park facilities remain
“use at your own risk” during the pandemic, so please wear face coverings and maintain at least
6 feet of distance between yourself and others when outside and avoid congregating in groups.


mailto:belgreen@onesoutheuclid.org

Hand Sanitizing Stations have been installed throughout Bexley and Quarry Park, so please
sanitize hands frequently, including before and after using play equipment. Also, please stay
home if you or your child feels sick.

Please note that park restrooms are undergoing renovations and will remain closed for the
next several weeks. All restrooms are being converted to touchless faucets and toilets to
better protect residents, and we look forward to opening them as soon as renovations are
completed. In the meantime, taking personal responsibility for yourself and your family can
go a long way toward helping you stay healthy:

Wear a Face Covering: In accordance with the Governor’s statewide orders, please wear face
coverings.
Think First: Stay home if you are sick or have symptoms.

Bring Hand Sanitizer: Wash your hands before coming to the park, carry hand sanitizer and
use it after touching benches, play areas etc.
Keep Your Distance: Maintain 6 feet between yourself and others

Come Prepared: Bring your own drinking water, carry out your trash and be prepared for the
temporary restroom closures.

For more information on Bexley Pool, go to:
https://www.cityofsoutheuclid.com/pool-splash-park-information/daily-pool-schedule/
Thank you for your understanding, patience and cooperation so that we can enjoy our public
spaces safely for the enjoyment of all.
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